
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019: 

5th June- Class photographs  

21st June- Nursery closed to 

current children. Nursery 

Induction day for children 

starting in September.  

27th June-Infant Sports day 

1.30pm  

3rd July- Year 2 to Year 3 

induction afternoon. 

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm  

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party.  

19th July – Break up for 

summer holiday  

22nd July-PD day-school closed 

to pupils. 

2nd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

3rd September-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

4th September- School re-

opens to Year one and Year two 

pupils. 

9th September- Reception 

children start part time 

16th September- Reception 

children start full time. 

Thank You! 

Our new pavement signs have 

arrived and are now located outside 

school each day. Thank you to the 

PTA for funding them and to one of 

our parents Mrs Shields for 

suggesting the idea! As always we 

hope that parents respect the 

parking restrictions outside and 

around the school in order to keep 

our children safe 

We have an amazing PTA who have 

also provided us with another 

£5500 to improve the exterior 

fencing of the school. This will give 

us greater security and 

safeguarding provision at the school. 

A huge thanks! 

Year Two Induction Afternoon 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019 

Letters were sent home before half 

term with details about the 

Induction afternoon at the Junior 

school for Year two children going 

into Year three in September. Please 

can you return the reply slip by 19th 

June 2019 at the latest. 

Reception welcome letters 

Letters were sent out before the 

half term holidays. The Reception 

induction sessions will be held on 

the 11th, 12th and 13th June from 

10.30am-12.00pm. 

Class Photographs 

The photographer will be visiting 

school tomorrow Wednesday 5th June 

to take whole class photographs. 

Book Bags 

We now have some book bags in stock. 

They are available from the school 

office and cost £3.60. 

Year One trip to Tamworth Castle 

on Thursday 20th June 

Letters were sent home yesterday 

with details of the above trip. Please 

return your slips to the school office 

and make payment via Parentpay as 

soon as possible. Without written 

permission your child will not be able 

to go to Tamworth Castle on 

Thursday 20th June with their class. 

Spare forms are available from the 

school office. Reading Books 

We will be collecting all reading books 

in this week to complete a stock take. 

Please make sure all books are 

returned to school by Friday at the 

latest. All children will have a library 

book for the weekend and new reading 

books will be sent home next week. 

Polite Reminder 

Please can we remind all parents to 

take responsibility for their children 

each morning before school opens. 

Please do not allow your child to walk 

or play on the flower beds at the side 

of the playground, children have 

planted bulbs in these areas.  

As the quiet corner has also had a 

make-over and is full of new 

resources we ask that this area is not 

used before school. 

Eid-Ul-Fitr 

We know many of our families are 

celebrating Eid this week. We hope 

you have a lovely time. 

All children celebrating are given one 

day’s authorised absence from school, 

this will not affect their overall 

attendance. We will need written 

confirmation of your child’s absence 

when they return to school- thank you. 
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Community News: Disclaimer- The 

following community events are 

for your information. Should you 

wish to obtain further 

information or attend, it is at 

parents own discretion. 

Information about out of school 

holiday clubs and activities can be 

found in the letter rack by the 

office. 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

04/06/2019 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Kangaroo and 

Penguin class for achieving 98.33% 

attendance last week. Well done!  
 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/pa
rents/mat-information 

 

PTA News 

Elfridges- Will be opening its doors 

again on Friday 14th June. More 

information to follow. 

Community Events 

The Boldmere Community Festival 

is taking place this Sunday 9th 

June 2019.  Events start at 1pm 

and finish at 7pm.  Please note 

that Boldmere road will be closed 

from Antrobus Road/ Highbridge 

Road down to the traffic lights at 

the junction of Jockey Road from 

11am to 9pm. 

 

Governing Body Newsletter 

The Full Governing Body newsletter 

which was circulated before half 

term, can be found on our school 

website www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk, 

under our school, click on Governors' 

tab.  Copies can also be obtained 

from the school office. 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Letters were sent home before half 

term regarding the lunchtime clubs 

for your child’s year group starting 

this half term. We still have some 

places available, if you would like to 

book a place for your child then 

please come to the office. 

The clubs this half term are: 

Monday: Year One-Cricket 

Tuesday: Year One and Year Two- 

Tennis 

Wednesday: Reception – Athletics 

Thursday: Rugby Tots- this needs to 

be booked direct with Rugby tots. 

Friday: Year Two- Cricket. 

Busy Bodies 

A polite reminder that June booking 

form and fees are due in by THIS 

FRIDAY 7TH JUNE.  Forms are 

available on the schools website and 

from the Busy Bodies desk. Please 

ensure fees are paid on time as this 

helps to spend more time planning 

exciting activities for your children 

to get involved with.   

New children September 2019 

Registration.  

Please be reminded that registration 

for new children starting in 

September 2019 is now available for 

you to apply for at Busy Bodies. Our 

final date to receive your 

registration forms is Friday 21st 

June. All registration forms received 

after this date will automatically be 

placed onto our waiting list, which will 

be reviewed after September. We 

look forward to hearing from our new 

families.   

Current registered children.  

All current families do not need to 

worry about filling out a new 

Registration form as we will still 

have your children’s Registration 

details saved from last year. 

However if any of your 

requirements have changed i.e 

change of address, telephone 

numbers etc, please inform the Busy 

Bodies manager of your change of 

details.  

All that is required from you now is 

to pay your annual registration fees 

via Parentpay when prompted by 

Busy Bodies. Any other queries 

please do not hesitate to contact the 

Busy Bodies manager.  

 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information

